
Attendance News!
This weeks whole school attendance is a humungous 
98.42%. 
5th place - Class 4E - 98.61% 
4th place - Class 3J - 98.88% 
3rd place - Class 5W - 98.89% 
2nd place - Class 4B - 99.72% 
1st place and simply the best is Class 4D with 100% 

School Library!
We have an amazing facility and its time that we opened it 
up again after school.  From next week it will be open after 
school on the following days: 
Monday - Open 
Tuesday - Open 
Wednesday - Closed (Staff meeting night) 
Thursday - Open 
Friday - Open 
The library is accessed from the rear of the school and 

Another super week in school with so much going on.  
The images above are just a sample taken from our Twitter 
site and it has been brilliant to hear about the exciting 
things that have been happening.  It is our ambition to 
create and make everyday a memorable experience for 
our children.  It certainly looks like fun! !
Welcome Meetings!
Thank you to everyone that has attended the meetings 
this week, it was great to see so many of you.  I hope that 
you have found them informative and an opportunity to 
meet the new teaching staff as well as hearing about the 
expectations and the experiences for each year group. 
All of the information can be found on the school website 
under the heading Curriculum. !
The children have been finding out all about their new 
topics and we have been immersing them as much as we 
can with events such as; spy camp, mad science, visits to 
the Dentists and visitors from a different era. Below is a list 
of all the new topics for each year. 
10M - Memory Box 
Year 3 - Scrumdiddlyumptious 
Year 4 - Burps, Bottoms and Bile (my favourite) 

Year 5 - Princes, Peasants and Pestilence 
Year 6 - ID !
Morning Routines!
I have seen a few parents a bit stressed over the last 
week due to getting children to both the Infant and Junior 
Schools on time.  Can I assure you that we open our doors  
at 8:50 (we use a digital timing system linked to the school 
bells) and leave them open as long as possible, making 
sure you can do those multiple drop offs without rushing.  
Remove the stress please!! !
Residentials!
Our first year group go off on their residential experience 
next week.  Year 4 are heading off to Condover Hall, we 
hope that they all have a brilliant time, the weather stays 
good and that they have a truly memorable experience. !
We will endeavour to tweet from all of our experiences, 
however, this is wifi dependent as well as focussing our 
time on ensuring the children are having a super time.  !
Have a superb weekend everyone. Mr. R
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